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Special Meeting – June 07, 2020 

12 Miller Beach – 10AM  

The HBP Special Meeting was called to order at 10:20AM. 

Attendance: 

A meeting was held at the backyard of Mayor Broullon utilizing the proper Social Distancing Guidelines.  The 
purpose was for the Restaurants and Businesses to prepare their final documentation for Outside Dining guidelines. 

The businesses discussed their outdoor operation and the items that were still needed such as barriers, etc. All 
businesses were able to use their property with the exception of Porcinis as the sidewalks were too narrow. Mayor 
Broullon and Donica Basinger offered their parking lot form Feed & Seed to Porcini to meet their outdoor 
requirements. A separate discussion will take place to solidify their arrangement. The Businesses thanked Mayor 
Broullon for expediting the process and waiving the fees and being supportive of the business community during 
these unprecedented times. 

HBP acknowledged Leo Cervantes & Dave Baker for Breakfast.  

Meeting adjourned 11:40 AM  

Mayor Carolyn Broullon Harrison Baker, Seafarer

Councilman Braswell Wahid Nasser – Fresh Cafe

Jay Cosgrove – Bahrs Landing Alexandra - Porcini 

Staci Gilchrest – Proving Ground Mya Anitai – Franny’s

Donica Basinger John Mandica – Gianna’s 

Kim Slate, Off The Hook Leo Cervantes – Chilangos Mexican Restaurant

David Baker - Seafarer Carla Cefalo, HBP Exec Dir.


